
       “HEAVENLY TREATS”       

CARE PACKAGES  

FOR SECONDARY SCHOOL STUDENTS 

St George is kicking off a new program called "Heavenly Treats Care Packages" in an effort to send 

some sunshine to our young adults from their church family during final exams.   
 

The packages will include homemade koulourakia, a small icon, several prayers for exams and a 

few other goodies. 
 

If your child is attending a secondary school, ie college or trade school, please email Tina Anastos 

(tinaanastos@gmail.com) or Diana Pitsikoukis (depitsikoulis@yahoo.com) with the 

following information by March 30
th

 or as soon as possible: 
 

Family Name 

 

 

Family Email 

 

 

Family Phone# 

 

 

Student’s Full Name 

 

 

Student’s Email 

 

 

College or Program 

Attending 

 

Area of Study 

 

 

Final Exam Dates 

 

 

Dorm / Apartment 

Address 

 

Food Allergies 

 

 

Additional Info 

 

 

Donations towards the expenses are welcomed😊 
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